
No -18 

The Corporation of the Town of Cobourg 

MOTION 

Date: June 11, 2018 

Moved by:  /--77 	 Seconded by: Moved 

WHEREAS the Regular Council has considered a Memo from the Manager 
of Parks, regarding the purchase and construction of two (2) new Lifeguard 
stations at Victoria Park Beach, Cobourg. 

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council approve the 
construction of two (2) new lifeguard stations to be built by Sa-wat-ski 
Concept Reality (SCR) in the amount of $24,200 plus $370.00 of non-
refundable HST, $12,000 to be funded from the 2018 Parks Operating 
Budget and $12,570 to be funded from the Waterfront Master Plan surplus 
funds from the 2018 Parks Capital Budget. 
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